
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

English:  
This week the children will be writing a new chapter for, ‘The Butterfly Lion’. The children made a plan last 
week and are eager to start writing their own chapter. The children will have a check list and will need to 
include; dialogue, different sentence openers, a variety of punctuation, build up, problem, resolution, and 
similes. They will work on editing their work and typing a final version.  

Spellings:    
The test for the star spelling words will be this week. This week we will focus on adverbials of frequency and 
possibility: regularly, occasionally, frequently, usually, rarely, perhaps, maybe, certainly, possibly, and 
probably. The children will be tested on Monday (15.07.24). If your child has returned home with a different 
spelling list, please focus on those words and not the ones mentioned above. 
  
 

Maths: 
This week we will continue with our, ‘Decimals’ unit. The children will explore hundredths as decimals. They 
will continue to explore hundredths as decimals by looking at the hundredths column in a place value chart. 
Next, the children will divide a 1-digit number by 10 and 100, resulting in a decimal number with 1 decimal 
place or 2 decimal places. This week we will complete our decimals unit and move on to a new unit. Please 
continue to complete TTRS three times a week.  

Homework: 
This week the children will be thinking about their memories at first school. Please help your child to 
complete their memories homework, thinking about exciting things that have happened each year. The 
children will share a memory at the Leavers’ Service, which is on Tuesday 23rd July 2024. Your child should 
continue to read daily and complete their reading record.  
 

 

Other Matters: 

• Summer games festival at Stovell Playing Fields on Thursday 11th July 2024 

• Leavers’ Service Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

• Please encourage your child to learn their lines for the Year 4 Production. You can listen to the songs 
on YouTube.  

• The children voted to read, ‘The Blunders’ written by David Walliams. This is our class book for this 
half term that we will read at the end of the school day.  

• The children will have their PE lesson on Mondays and Fridays, they will need to remember to bring 
their PE kit in on those days.  

• Please encourage your child to read daily at home and sign their reading record, I have informed the 
children that I will be checking their reading records every Friday.  

• Please encourage your child to access TTRS at least three times a week.  

• My email address is h.salem@tssfirst.co.uk should you need to contact me.  
 

This week in Year 4  
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